
From: MARY KOEPPEN <jmkoeppen@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 12:50 PM
To: 
Cc: mike@ifrfish.org
Subject: Public Comment on Sites Reservior

I want to add my support to PCFFA's public comment regarding Sites Reservoir.

In addition, Sacramento valley summer and early fall temperatures often exceed 100 
degrees.  Dumping Sites Reservoir superheated water into the Sacramento River 
during Sacramento Rall Run Chinook returns or Sacramento Winter Run Chinook out 
migration assures further restriction of fisheries, more legal expense for all parties, 
and potential federal interaction if Sacramento Fall and or Spring Run Chinook are 
listed as threaten or endangered.  PCFFA has outlined appropriate mitigation 
preventing further destruction of a public trust resource. 

John Koeppen
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